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2.00 Opening of the Fete
by Alistair McGowan

Followed by judging of
The best Victorian Dress Competition
1) Sevens and Under
2) Eights to Tens

3) Over Tens & Adults

The Best Victorian Hat Competition
4) Sevens and Under
5) Eights to Ten

6) Over Tens & Adults

The Children from Badsey First School

The Offenham Maypole Dancers

The Evesham Dance group

The Badsey First School Choir

Traditional Races

Draw of the Grand Centenary Raffle

HIN 5
FIRIRTSESEAPAPAINIATAIAINE

Ifyou want to meet up with your old school friends, there
w111 be a meeting point at the entrance to the marquee.
If you are not reunited, leave a message on the

noticeboard
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Traditional Races at 4 o’clock

Bowling the Hoop
Sack Race
Egg and Spoon Race

Each event will be for the following age groups;-
Under 5’s

5and 6

7 and 8

9 and 10
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%\? Miss Smith, a fondly remembered ex-teacher of the %‘
school has agreed to plant a commemorative tree on the

%{: occasion of the school’s centenary. § ;
M The tree has been donated by Hutchings & Son of e

to pod
.gy" Knowle Hill, Badsey. §‘!:
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Everyone with a child at the school is
automatically a member of the PTA. This year,
with your support, there have been a number of
very successful fundraising events. These
included the annual fireworks display, a quiz
night, children's end of term discos, prize bingo,
a hugely successful race night, fashion show and
ice skating.

The purpose of every event is twofold, to raise
money for the school whilst having an enjoyable
time, whether for the children, the adults, or the
whole family together. ( Staff too!)

The money raised from these occasions has
purchased a CD-ROM for the school computer,
completely refurbished the school pond to provide
a wildlife habitat and study area (over 100 newts
were found whilst preparing the site!) as well as
purchasing books for the school library and
insurance for the children.

The PTA has also provided the money for the
Centenary Mugs that each child will receive this
week to celebrate 100 years of Badsey
First School. THANK YOU TO EVERYONE!

Treasure Hunt

The last family event organised for this term will be the
Treasure Hunt on Sunday 9th July. This is a fun afternoon
driving around the Vale ending with a barbecue at a mystery
site. The hunt starts outside the school at 2.30pm.
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